

Philippine Nurses Association of San Antonio, Inc.

News Link



Official Newsletter of PNASA

February/March 2017 Volume 1I Issue 2

PNASA Executive Board 2016-2018

President

Ma. Danet Lapiz-Bluhm, PhD, RN

President-Elect

Jane Neri, DNP, MSN, RN

Vice President

Josie Schantz, MSN, RN-BC, WCC

Secretary

Kathleen Castro, BSN, RN

Assistant Secretary

Bryan Ralloma, BSN student

Treasurer

Judith Evans, RN-C

Assistant Treasurer

Shirley Tuazon, BSN, RN-C

Auditor

Salvie Guillao, BSN, RN-BC

Board of Directors

Aura Casabar, BSN, RN Lilia Cenadoza, BSN, RN, Marietta Dela Cruz, BSN, RN Cecille Ferrer, BSN, RN, PCCN Myra Montenegro, BSN, RN, CRRN Floranie Ora, BSN, RN, CRRN Leonila Tuazon, BSN, RN Gertrude Umaming, RN, CRRN Parliamentarian Elsie Enriquez-Maerina, MA, RN,

BC, CLNC

REMINDER!

Renew your PNASA Membership to get full benefits of PNASA and PNAA memberships!

National Health Awareness March Multiple Sclerosis Month

Past Events Highlights

PNASA honored at the UT Health San Antonio Scholarship Luncheon



On 2/25/17, UT Health San Antonio School of Nursing held its Annual Scholarship Luncheon at the Oak Hills Country Club. PNASA was honored along with other distinguished members of the community for its continued support in awarding scholarships to local UT Health nursing students.

Read More: http://www.mypnasatx.org/

PNASA's "Bowling with a Heart" Fundraiser was a hit!



"Bowling with a Heart" was PNASA's theme of its bowling fundraising held on February 12, 2017 at the Oak Hills Lanes, 7330 Callaghan Rd. PNASA members, family and friends enjoyed an afternoon of bowling while supporting the PNASA scholarships. The event was so well received that Floranie Ora, Chair of the Ways and Means Committee and the organizer of the event, is planning to hold another bowling fundraising on June 25. Stay tuned!

Asian American Alliance of San Antonio (AAASA)



Holds Mayoral Forum As a member of AAASA, PNASA assisted the organization in Its endeavor to hold a mayoral forum showcasing the 3 candidates for mayor of San Antonio: Ivy Taylor (the incumbent Mayor), Ron Nirenberg (currently the District 8 Council Representative), and Manuel Medina (currently Chair of the Bexar County Democratic Party).

Read More: http://www.mypnasatx.org/

PNASA President Received Teaching Excellence Award



PNASA President, Dr. M. Danet Lapiz Bluhm, was awarded UT Health San Antonio 2017 Presidential Awardee for Teaching Excellence at the La Joya Ballroom, Omni Hotel, San Antonio on March 6, 2017. The Presidential Awards is a yearly recognition given by the UT Health San Antonio President, Dr. William L. Henrich, to deserving faculty and staff nominated by their peers, and subsequently voted by the Presidential Awards Committee, for demonstrating exceptional achievements in their fields. Click here for link to a full article:

http://www.mypnasatx.org/president

April 27, 4p - 8pm



April 29, 2017



June 25, 2017



Culver's support PNASA Fundraising Event

PNASA will hold another fundraising event at the Culver's at De Zavala Rd, San Antonio. 10% of the purchases will support the PNASA scholarship for nursing students. Culver's specializes in frozen custards and signature burgers so come join PNASA and bring the whole family and enjoy the many choices of sandwiches, dinner plates, and especially desserts in the menu.

2017 PNASA Annual Nursing Conference

PNASA in collaboration with the University of Santo Tomas Alumni International will hold its 3rd Annual Nursing Conference on April 29, 2017. The theme "Innovations to Improve Health and Health Systems" is designed to provide updates on current innovations that impact population health and health systems. Current evidence on prevention and management of cancer, diabetes, and opioid abuse along with stressors faced by caregivers will be presented. Chronic disease and addiction negatively affect individuals and families, and account for significant healthcare costs. The final sessions focus on health systems by exploring strategies for nurse leaders to improve medication safety and efficiency. More info: http://www.mypnasatx.org/

PNASA Bowling Summer Fun

After a successful "Bowling with a Heart" Fundraiser in February, PNASA will hold a summer bowling event on June 25th. All skill levels welcome. Enjoy a fun-filled day of friendly competition with PNASA friends and families. Details to follow!

POSTPONED TO OCTOBER - PNASA Annual Picnic and Golf Tournament



PNASA will hold the 2017 Annual Picnic and Golf Tournament in October. Experience this fun-filled whole day affair with PNASA families and friends. Trophies will be awarded to the winners! More details and registration form will be available in our website at www.mypnasatx.org.

Upcoming Dates from Regional and National Levels

38th PNAA Annual National Convention



July 23 - 30 2017
For registration, click this link:
https://continuingeducation.net/
drupal/register/
program_number_2443

2018 PNAA International Nursing Conference



PNAA international conference's all for abstracts: http://www.mypnaa.org/News/11th-International-Nursing-Conference-2018-Call-For-Abstract

All PNASA members receive electronic invitations to events. If you are a member and have not received any event invitations via e-mail, please send us your e-mail address so we could include you in our distribution list.

Contact us: mypnasa@hotmail.com Visit our website: http://www.mypnasatx.org/

Facebook: Philippine Nurses Association of San Antonio, Inc Twitter: @mypnasatx

Editor: Marietta Dela Cruz, Co-Editor: Aura Casabar and Dr. M. Danet Bluhm